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22 September 2021 

 

 

Community Landing Sites Grants Fund 

Grant Offer Letter – TAVISTOCK Community Landing Site 
 

 

Dear Carl, 

 

Thank you very much for your support of our night flying operations by developing a Community Landing 

Site at Tavistock Football Club, the first of what we hope will be two such sites located in Tavistock. 

 

Following a one-off grant of £1million awarded by the UK Treasury from the Libor banking fines fund, 

Devon Air Ambulance can provide grants to communities towards the costs of establishing Community 

Landing Sites. This fund means we can provide strategic financial support to communities to develop an 

operationally effective network of night landing sites. 

 

Devon Air Ambulance Air Operations and Safety Committee is delighted to be able to support the 

development of a night landing site at Tavistock Football Club and have agreed to award your community 

a grant of £320.60 towards the associated installation costs.  

 

This offer is subject to the attached Terms and Conditions.  

 

If you have any queries regarding the Terms and Conditions of this grant, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch. 

 

If your community does not now require a grant, please contact me as soon as possible so that these 

funds may be made available to other communities. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

 

1) Please print the ‘Acceptance of Grant’, sign it, and then scan/email to me at: t.russell@daat.org OR 

Please complete the ‘Acceptance of Grant’ as an electronic version and then email to me. 

 

2) Please remember to submit confirmation of your bank account details and evidence of that account as 

detailed in the Terms and Conditions (normally a scan of the first page of the grant holder Bank 

Statement) 

 

3) Please note, as Tavistock Town Council is the grant recipient but not directly involved with day-to-day 

management of the site, we require Tavistock Football Club to agree to the Terms and Conditions as well 

(and they will need to complete the relevant section of the grant acceptance form). If you can forward me 

your part of the signed paperwork, I will ask the Football club to do the same and forward you a 

completed version. 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Tavistock Town Council and Tavistock Football Club for 

their support.  We look forward to working with both organisations on this important project as part of an 

ongoing partnership with your community. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Toby Russell 

Community Landing Sites Development Officer 

 

E: t.russell@daat.org 

T: 01392 466666 / 07943 207673 

 

 

 


